
 

 

International Aircraft Materials Fire Test Working Group Meeting and 
International Aircraft Systems Fire Protection Working Group Meeting 

 
Meeting Dates: 
 

Materials Working Group meeting 
October 30-31, 2017 (1:00 PM start on October 30, full day meeting October 31) 
 

Systems Working Group meeting 
November 1-2, 2017 (full day meeting November 1, ½ to ¾ day meeting November 2) 
 
Meeting Location: 
 

Resorts Casino Hotel 
1133 Boardwalk 
Atlantic City, New Jersey 08401 
https://resortsac.com/ 
 

This is a new location for us.  Please make every effort to stay at this host hotel.   
Resorts offers a number of casual and fine dining options. 
 
Hotel Reservations: 
 

Resorts has offered us an excellent group hotel rate of $59 (plus taxes & fees) per night for 
Premiere guest rooms in the Rendezvous Tower.    
 

This rate is available Sunday night, October 29, through Thursday night, November 2, 
2017.  Friday and Saturday nights will be at current hotel rack rate at time of booking. 
 

It is important that our attendees book and stay in our room block at Resorts in order for us to 
receive the special rates offered for our group’s meeting space.   
 

For online reservations:  https://meetatresortsac.com/vfafsm/ 
For reservations via phone:  1-888-797-7700, or 609-340-7640; use Group Code: VFAFSM 
 

It is critical that all our attendees support the Materials and Systems Working Groups by reserving 
their hotel rooms only in our headquarters hotel, RESORTS CASINO HOTEL, for this event.  Our 
group receives a much needed incentive toward convention expenses based upon the number of 
attendees staying overnight in our room block at RESORTS.  If you stay in hotels other RESORTS, 
your attendance does not count towards our incentive.   
 
Reservation Deadline: 
 

The hotel reservation cut-off date is October 16, 2017. 
 
Hotel Check-In/Check-Out: 
 

Monday-Saturday:  Check-In is 4:00 PM 
Sundays:  Check-In is 6:00 PM 
Check-Out:  11:00 AM 
 



Meeting Registration: 
 
Online meeting registration will be available at www.fire.tc.faa.gov in the near future. 
 
Everyone is welcome to attend both Working Group meetings.  You will need to register for each 
meeting individually. 
 
 


